
        

 

 

 

 

From: 
To: Forestry FLS Communities 
Subject: Aviemore and Glenmore Community Trust (AGCT) and Glenmore Visitor Centre and car park 
Date: 17 January 2024 12:19:44 

Good morning/afternoon. 

My name is and I live in Lancashire, BB2 6DU. 

My partner and myself are regular visitors to Glenmore both in winter and summer and have been so for many 
years. 

The visitor centre is ok for food and hot drinks but in winter is often shut, even early/mid afternoon. 

It would be good for AGCT to take over to improve visitor experience. Obviously if footfall is low then don’t 
open but I have expereienced lots of people wanting food/hot drinks but the centre being closed. 

It doesn’t appear to offer much at present apart from above. 

I am fully supportive of the AGCT application and it being operated by an organisation that is close to, and more 
involved in, the local community. 

, 
Lancashire 
BB2 6DU. 

Kind regards 
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